الإمارات العربية المتحدة وزارة التربية و التعليم إدارة منطقة عجمان التعليمية وبتنا: تعليم ابتكاري لمجتمع معرفي ريادي عالم

Grade 6 Term 1 Version 1

alManahj.com/ae

Name:

Class:

Date:

Date:

Class

Name:

الإمارات العربية المتحدة وزارة التربية و التعليم إدارة منطقة عجمان التعليمية

وبتنا: تعليم ابتكاري لمجتمع معرفي ريادي عالم

Name:.....

Grade: 6

النموذج التحريبي الأول لماحة اللغة الانجليزية – الصخم الساحس – الغمل الأول الماحة اللغة الانجليزية – الصخم الساحس – الغمل الأول الماحة اللغة الانجليزية – الصخم الساحس – الغمل الأول

Reading (1)

10

Read the text below and answer the following questions.

I am Mohamed. I am Emirati. I am in grade six. When I grow up, I want to be a pilot because I love planes. My dad says that you have to be good at maths and science to be a pilot. That's OK because I'm quite good at Science but I'm better at Maths.

I have been on a plane twice now and I really love flying. I'm braver than my dad though. He can't stand heights and hated it when the plane took off and landed. For me, it was the opposite. I didn't mind at all! I prefer flying to any other way of travelling.

I remember the first time I saw a plane, I looked at it in amazement. I was only four years old and I thought it was a metal bird flying in the sky. And I remember the feeling of excitement the first time I went to an airport and saw the planes close up – they were so huge and powerful and I couldn't wait to get in one!



الإمارات العربية المتحدة وزارة التربية و التعليم إدارة منطقة عجمان التعليمية متان تعليم للتكل م لمحتمع مع في رياد، عالم

Questions

	Part 1	: (1-5)	Choose	the	correct	answer.
--	---------------	-----	------	--------	-----	---------	---------

- 1. What is the best title for this text?
- A. My first visit to the airport

B. My favorite toy

C. My favorite future job

D. My favorite subjects

	2.	Why	does	Mohamed	want to	be a	pilot?
--	----	-----	------	---------	---------	------	--------

Because _____

A. he loves making plane toys

B. his father is a pilot

C. he likes visiting the airport

D. he loves planes

- 3. How often has Mohamed been on a plane?
- A. only once

B. twice

C. four times

D. three times

4. How did Mohamed feel when he first went to the airport?

A. bored

B. excited

C. interested

D. afraid

5 What subject are necessary for being a pilot?

A. history and maths

B. Arabic and English

C. math and science

D. Social studies and English

Mr Walid

0507840530

الإمارات العربية المتحدة وزارة التربية و التعليم إدارة منطقة عجمان التعليمية بننا: تعليم للتكارى لمجتمع معرفي ربادي عالم

Part 2

Questions (6-7) Read the text and choose a title for each paragraph. Write the letter of the title in the box. The first one is done for you. You can use each title only once. There is **one** heading you do not need.

\mathbf{A}	Medicine	From	Rainforests
_ _	TITCOIC	_ I I O I I I	Ttullio Coto

B Rainforest animal

C Looking after a pet

Example: A – Medicine From Rainforests

A lot of medicines we use are made from plants which grow in the rainforests. Medicines that can help cure skin diseases and heart diseases are just some of the hundreds of medicines made from rainforest plants.

6)

I clean out Cheek's cage once a week. I clean the bottom with soap and water and I put down fresh bedding. Hamsters are clean animals. They organise an area in their cage for sleeping and another for their toilet area. They clean and groom themselves regularly too by licking their fur.

7) _____

The jaguar is the largest cat in the Americas. The jaguar has a compact body, a broad head and powerful jaws. Its coat is normally yellow and tan, but the color can vary from reddish brown to black. The spots on the coat are more solid and black on the head and neck and become larger rosette-shaped patterns along the side and back of the body.

Questions 8-10. Complete the table below by writing <u>Birds</u>, <u>Pets</u> or <u>Weather</u>.

8	cat dog hamster
9	rain wind
10	pigeons duck

الإمارات العربية المتحدة وزارة التربية و التعليم إدارة منطقة عجمان التعليمية أنتال التعليمية

Writing

16

Write a short paragraph about your favorite animal. Answer the questions below.

- Where does it live?
- How does it look like?
- What does it eat and drink?

Write 60-80 words.

······································
alManah com/ae
al Manchi dam/aa
(/ "b) "
") g,
•••••••••••••••••••••••••
•••••
•••••••••••••••••••••••••
~

-Good Luck-Department of English (APS)

Mr Walid

0507840530